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August 6, 2004 
 

ERRATUM 

FCC WIRELESS TELECOMMUNICATIONS BUREAU ANNOUNCES EXPANDED 
UNIVERSAL LICENSING SYSTEM HOTLINE SUPPORT HOURS 

By the Wireless Telecommunications Bureau (WTB):  
 
On August 3, 2004, the WTB released Public Notice DA 04-2450.1  This erratum corrects the 
following error in the released text:  
 
In the fourth paragraph, FCC Technical Support Hotline, delete “877-480-3701” and replace 
with “877-480-3201.”   
 
If you have questions about this erratum, please contact Lee Burcham by email at 
Lee.Burcham@fcc.gov or by telephone at (202) 513-4575. 

                                                 
1 See FCC Wireless Telecommunications Bureau Announces Expanded Universal Licensing 
System Hotline Support Hours, Public Notice, DA 04-2450 (rel. August 3, 2004). 


